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82 Cents of every dollar 

spent is used to sustain 

life changing programs 

that bring hope to 

hurting souls 

82¢ Programs & Services 

11¢ Administrative Support 

7¢ Fundraising 
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      In 2017 my world tilted off its axis, and I found myself and my two boys,                
16-months and 4-months-old, living in Mexico. Before long I became    
pregnant with my third child and was so sick I could not fly home, nor could 
I afford to. I  delivered my sweet Charlee Marie at 30 weeks. Born very ill, 
she succumbed to an infection a week before she turned three months.  
     Hurting, struggling, and scared, I stayed in Mexico a year and a half  
longer. I didn’t want to leave where Charlee was buried or my husband, 
who was the glue that held us all together, but I was at my lowest point 
and needed to make things better for my family. I was desperate and start-
ed seeking the Lord’s guidance. I asked Him to lead the way and to place 
the people I needed in my path.  
     Finally, I got the strength and courage to come back to the United States 
with my sons. I tried to do it all and felt like I was drowning, but God led me 
straight to my new family at The Salvation Army. My life has changed     
profoundly. The caseworker, officers and other members of the corps and 
Pathway of Hope have provided me with so much support, love, and hope! 
I am now an active church member and fulltime student.  
     One of my and my husband’s priorities is a better future for our boys, 
and with the help of POH I have the tools I need. The most important gift I 
have received is my spiritual growth. My relationship with God has never 
been stronger.  
     Even though my family is still apart, God gives us the strength and faith 
to stay as one through Him. My boys also have been affected by POH.  
Through Jesus and our faith, they can cope 
better with their dad not physically being 
here, and some of their anger and fears have 
been alleviated. That’s all a mother can really 
ask for—that the load be lightened for her 
children.  
     Being a part of Pathway of Hope and The 
Salvation Army has changed my life. It has 
been a long road, but I believe God has been 
with me every step of the way. 

Fear of the law kept Benjamin*, a Veteran, from finding better housing. 
With several warrants out for his arrest, he first met Amber  while living in 
a tent.  Amber, a case manager 
for The Salvation Army, and the 
local Fire Department were 
making  check-in visits to the 
homeless camp. She invited 
Benjamin to come see her at 
The Salvation Army that night. 
Much to her delight, he showed 
up. After talking, he decided to 
turn  himself in; he served 6 
weeks in jail and worked with Amber to obtain his ID and get his life back 
on track.  He’s clean, sober, working and moving into permanent housing 
today.  

Vivian a resident of a local senior apartment complex regularly brings a 

friend or neighbor who are also struggling 

due to the rising costs of food and utilities. 

She recommends they visit The Salvation   

Army Food Pantry to see what is available 

and then afterwards, go to the grocery 

store to use their SNAP benefits for what is 

still needed. She is very excited to help her 

friends stretch their resources. 


